American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

September 27, 2002

RE: FCC ID: Ppinpl-2
Attention: Vivian Kill / Tomi Vahatiitto

| have a few comments on this Application.

1 Please provide a photo of the bottom of the main board.

2 Please note that EIRP and/or conducted power must be reported in both the EMC and SAR
reports. Your reference to EIRP from TCC Tampere test laboratory may not be sufficient since
it does not explicitly state that the power was measured during SAR testing even though the
plots showing power drift are provided. Please verify that the EIRP listed in the SAR report is
that which was measured during SAR testing and that the power drift applies to these power
measurements. Alternately, please revise the SAR report to report the power measured of the
specific device and at the time SAR testing was performed.

3 On page 7 of the SAR report you state that there are no body worn accessories available for
this device, yet on page 99 of the manual you state that testing was done for body worn
accessories containing no metal. Please make the documentation consistent (e.g. was there
or was there not a body worn accessory available?)

4 In your list of equipment used, you specify the year 2002 as the calibration due for some of this
equipment. However, it is not clear what day or month applies. Please provide objective
evidence that all equipment critical to the accuracy of the measurement was in cal when used.

5 Please note, TCC Tampere is not listed in the FCC test firms. Please provide evidence that
your test firm s either listed or accredited.
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The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination.
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button. In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also,
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.



